OASIS HOA BOARD MEETING
MARCH 18, 2022

The meeting of the Oasis Board was held at the Oasis pool at 10:15 a.m.

on March 18, 2022. In attendance were Loras Prier, Barbara Hodes, and
Nancy Strong.

ltem of business was discussed as follows:

Motion was made to keep the parking rules as is which are stated in the
QOasis Rules Amended in March of 1999. The rule remains- overnight guest
parking can be obtained for 3 consecutive nights in driveway or overflow

parking spots. [f an extension is needed it may be obtained by discretion of
the Oasis HOA Board.

Majority voted in favor of keeping the current rule.

Next board meeting is April 22, 2022 at 1:15 at the Oasis pool.



